
It’s official! We are excited to
announce that the CANB has newly
partnered with Park’N Fly to offer its
members a discount on airport
parking!

Enjoy lower prices at all Park’N Fly
locations across Canada
(Vancouver, Edmonton, Winnipeg,
Ottawa, Toronto, Montreal, and
Halifax) for all Corporate and Leisure
travel. Reservations will be required to
receive discounted rates in all cities
except Halifax.
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CANB Members Can Now
Save on Airport Parking

Start saving
today! Visit the
Park’N Fly
website for more
details.

Discount
Code
1134702

AGM Reminder 
This year’s Annual General Meeting is
happening in less than 2 months! You
have until May 25, 2023, at 4:30 pm
AST, to send your questions to our
office at officemanager@canb.ca for
them to be eligible to be presented
during the May 29th AGM.

Moreover, we are happy to finally be
sharing with you the link to the hybrid
AGM! You are welcome to attend via
zoom or attend in person. Please keep
in mind that you are required to
register for both options.

To attend in person, email your name
and license number to
generalinfo@canb.ca. To attend
virtually, register via Zoom by clicking
here.

https://www.parknfly.ca/support/
mailto:officemanager@canb.ca
mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAoc--srj8oHNzq-_wWNI0lDsyL40TXHZNj


From September 23rd to the 25th, 2023,
join the Cosmetology Associations of
New Brunswick and Nova Scotia for a
one-of-a-kind Atlantic cosmetology
celebration in Moncton, NB!

During this 3-day event, participants
will be met with classes and
professional development,
competitions, vendors' “cash and
carry”, cosmetology collaboration, and
so much more. Learn more here.

Book your overnight stay at the Delta
Hotel Beausejour in Moncton today by
clicking here. Stay tuned for more
information!

With the personal income tax
season fast approaching, make
sure you are prepared and have
all relevant documentation in
hand.

If you are unable to locate your
license receipt, contact us at
generalinfo@canb.ca and we will
send you a new copy. 

Did you know? The cost of your
license can be applied to your
income tax as an expense!
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Income Tax Season Save the Date -
Cosmetologists Unite!

https://www.canb.ca/en/news-events/cosmetologists-unite-september-23-25-2023
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1671550663423&key=GRP&app=resvlink
mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca


Do you think of domestic violence as a
workplace issue? If not, think again!
Domestic or intimate partner violence
costs employers $890 million per year in
Canada ($20 million in New Brunswick).
To add to that, 1 in 3 Canadian workers
have experienced domestic violence,
and more than 80% of them say their
work performance was negatively
affected. 
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It’s Your Business: The Impacts of Domestic/Intimate Partner
Violence on the Workplace 

Gain awareness of the impact of domestic or intimate partner violence
(DIPV) on the workplace;
Learn where to find out about your rights and responsibilities with respect
to DIPV in the workplace as an employer/employee; 
Learn to help create a safer and more positive work environment; 
Learn to develop practical tools to help support

The presentation will provide the opportunity to: 

      employees and colleagues who may be
      affected by DIPV.

On April 24th from 10 to 11 am, the DIPV: It’s Your Business Workplace Toolkit
Committee will offer an orientation to the It’s Your Business: a DIPV Workplace
Toolkit. 

Click here to register.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYpf-2rqDopGtaHxVCh8eZp9V9DPGAo3Glk


License renewal is around the corner!
Make sure to scan your email inbox
as your licence renewal registration
will be sent to you at the beginning of
April.

Moreover, it is important to remember
that as of June 1, 2023, you will only
have 30 days - not 90 days - to
make your license renewal payment
without incurring penalties.
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License Renewal
Until the Cosmetologists Unite
celebration in September of this year,
we encourage you to send your
answers to every month’s trivia
questions to enter a draw for a
chance to win your room! Simply
send your answer to
generalinfo@canb.ca

This Month’s Trivia Question

This month’s question
is: After June 1, 2023,
how many days do
you have to make
your license renewal
payment without
incurring penalty
fees?

How to Reach Us
Office: 220 Whiting Road, Fredericton, NB

Telephone: (506) 458-8087
Toll-Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only)

Fax: (506) 458-1354
Email: generalinfo@canb.ca

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca

